
Quality. Service. Value. 
wawater.com 

July 25, 2018 

Mark L. Johnson, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re: General Rate Case (Docket UW-180592) 

Dear Mr. Johnson,  

The purpose of this letter is to revise Washington Water Service Company’s (WWSC) tariffs to 
reflect the revision edition and add clarification symbols in conjunction with Docket UW-180592. 
Please do not redocket this submittal. Please include this filing with Docket UW-180592.

If there are any questions concerning this tariff update, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Julian Gandara 
Regulatory Program Manager 
(408) 472 – 5677 
jgandara@calwater.com
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